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Webinar: Non-Union Employers - Why They (And Their
Counsel) Need To Care About The NLRB

On Feb. 18, Keith Brodie of the Grand Rapids office presented at the State
Bar of Michigan Labor & Employment Section's webinar. This was the first
webinar the labor and employment section has hosted for section members.
The presentation was entitled "Non-Union Employers - Why They (and Their
Counsel) Need to Care About the NLRB." The panel participants included
Keith and former NLRB board member Dennis Davaney. Nearly 100
participants signed up for this first-time legal education webinar offered by the
State Bar of Michigan Labor & Employment Section.
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